
 

 

 

 

 

Peak Hill, NSW 
2869 

Content: 
As my house is approximately 35 mtrs from the railway line level crossing. I'm very concerned about
the level of noise and vibrations, that are at a significant level already, and will obviously increase due
to faster trains and more constant use of the line, but to what level is unknown. My other concern
would be whether the up grade to the line would consist of bells, flashing lights or even the crossing lit
up to an extreme degree at night which would obviously be some what of an issue. As I believe the
Inland Rail Project to be a great asset to our state, I will be anticipating positive solutions and
communication regarding my concerns, regards,  

 
 
 

 

 




